
August 7th, 2024

To Whom it May Concern: 

Please be advised the Student Ministries Department of the Louisiana District Council of the 
Assemblies of God is holding our State Annual “Youth Conference” on November 22-23, 2024. 
There are students in school session on Friday,  November 22nd, who would like to participate 
in the event.  

We respectfully request that you please allow _____________________________________, 
who wishes to participate in this particular religious function, be granted an excused absence 
for this day (or part of this day, whichever applies to his/her particular case), and that he/she 
would be allowed to make up any test(s) or class work which might be missed as a result of 
his/her absence. It is our hope that each student will return to their school with a greater desire 
to live a more wholesome lifestyle and serve more wholeheartedly.  

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding their absence, or need the Louisiana 
District of the Assemblies of God to confirm their attendance at our State Annual "Church 
Youth Conference” please contact my office at (318) 445-6238, or email me at 
charlie@laaog.org. Thank you for your cooperation! We appreciate all you do to help the 
students we both love!  

Sincerely, 

Charlie Allo 
Family Life Director  
Louisiana District Council of the Assemblies of God 
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